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             PHILIPPINES
Human Rights Council

31st Session of the Working Group on the Universal Periodic Review

KINGDOM OF SAUDI ARABIA

5 November 2018
Thank you, Mister President.

Mister President, the Philippines is pleased to welcome the delegation of Saudi Arabia. We acknowledge the importance that Saudi Arabia attaches to the UPR process. 

The Philippines appreciates Saudi Arabia’s determination to combat human trafficking and notes its continuing efforts to enhance the protection and promotion of the rights of migrant workers. We are encouraged to see the launch of programs and adoption of a number of measures designed to promote migrant workers’ rights. 

As a member of the HRET Platform, the Philippines acknowledges Saudi Arabia’s efforts in promoting a culture of human rights in partnership with the OHCHR. 

The Philippines submits the following recommendations (for Saudi Arabia):

1. Continue efforts in enhancing promotion and protection of migrant workers’ rights; 

2. Consider accelerating its processes towards accession to and ratification of more core human rights conventions including the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and their Families (ICRMW); and

3. Continue cooperation with OHCHR on mainstreaming human rights education and training. 

In closing, Mister President, the Philippines joins other states in wishing Saudi Arabia well in promoting and protecting human rights.  Thank you. END
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